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November 15, 2017
Dear Family:
This week we will begin the Stepping In Program for 7th grade.   Topics and skills covered in the Stepping In Program will include:

· Empathy

· Communication

· Perspective Taking

· Digital Citizenship

· Social Media Safety

· Sexual Harassment

Additionally in our initial lesson this year, we will be administering the Strengths and Difficulties Questionnaire to all 7th graders.  The purpose of this universal screening tool is to help identify any areas of social and emotional risk factors for our middle school students.  The information will help guide intervention topics and groups for the year.
Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Marybeth Kerr, School Social Worker                                 Craig King, School Psychologist
























Scott Gagnon Jerry A. Davis Principal


Mark LevantoBrian Tedeschi Assistant Principal


Dori Smith Counselor


Doreen Cooke CounselorCraig King Psychologist


Marybeth Kerr  Social Worker


Mari-Jo MacInnis  Counselor


Mary Cotter  Counselor


Paula KrampitzJennifer Buonaccorsi Psychologist


Faith Marrion Social Worker 


Elizabeth Finn, PhD. Psychologist


Janice GirardiSandra Maynar


Kelly Peasleyd Nurse

















PLAINFIELD CENTRAL SCHOOL


75 CANTERBURY ROAD


PLAINFIELD, CT  06374


1-860- 564-6437


860-564-1147 FAX


1-860-564-6471  GUIDANCE


860-564-5300 GUIDANCE FAX


1-860-564-89936112   NURSE





PLAINFIELD CENTRAL SCHOOL


75 CANTERBURY ROAD


PLAINFIELD, CT  06374


1-860- 564-6437


FAX


1-860-564-6471  GUIDANCE














